
 
TOWN OF HARTLY PUBLIC NOTICE  

CANCELLATION OF PUBLIC ELECTIONS 
 

Notice is hereby given that no municipal election will be held on 
April 27, 2024, in Hartly, Delaware. 

The filing deadline (March 29, 2024) for the Town of Hartly Council has passed. Two (2) open 
council seats were available, and incumbents were unopposed.  
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